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March 31,1983
3F-0333-34

Mr. 3. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30303

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72

_

Annual Radiological Environmental Operating Report

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Pursuant to Crystal River Unit 3 Technical Specification, Appendix B, Part 1,
Section 5.6.1, attached is a copy of the Annual Radiological Environmental Operating
Report. The report contains the data obtained from the radiological environmental
surveillance program conducted for the Crystal River Site for 1982. Due to delays in the
completion of computer programs at the University of Florida, the data summary tables
and statistical analyses are not available for submittal at this time. A supplemental
report containing this information will be submitted by June 1,1983.

Should you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

e

G. R. Westafer
Manager
Nuclear Licensing and Fuel Management

Attachment

cc: Document Control Desk (18)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
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